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To Our Valued Partners,

There is a great deal of excitement and interest in CBD items and many of you have inquired as to UNFI’s position on items containing CBD.   

Today, due to the ambiguity and inconsistencies around CBD with respect to federal and state laws, UNFI has made the decision to only sell non-consumable CBD products in limited states, with the provision that suppliers sign specific agreements, give adequate insurance and full indemnification. UNFI will also review suppliers’ labels and literature to ensure that they do not make claims suggesting that their products have psychotropic effects or will cure diseases.  As of today, Ohio has been removed from the list of restricted states.     For your convenience, we have provided a map that indicates which states are still restricted.   Please note this map may be subject to change as additional information becomes available.   

UNFI is not selling any consumable food, beverage or dietary supplement containing CBD. 

We have a cross-functional team in place that is monitoring updates and providing guidance to our organization and appreciate your understanding as we continue to evaluate risk and future opportunities for CBD products.

Our goal is to do the right thing – to act responsibly and with integrity while offering trending and innovative products.  Before you order, you should reach out to your legal counsel to determine whether you can sell non-consumable CBD products in the specific states and localities where you operate your stores.    

Should you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your Account Manager.       
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